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Cleanliness Drive  

 
On 11-12-2018, the NCC cadets of Government P. G. College Bazpur 

organized a cleanliness drive in old buildings of Bazpur. The cadets aimed to 

promote hygiene and cleanliness in the old and dilapidated buildings, which 

have been neglected for a long time. 

 

As part of this program, the cadets cleaned the Sugar Factory building, which 

is an old and iconic building in Bazpur.  

 

The cadets arrived at the Sugar Factory building early in the morning and 

started the cleanliness drive. They removed the garbage and the debris and 

disposed of them properly. They also cleaned the surroundings of the building, 

including the roads and the footpaths. 

 

During the cleanliness drive, the cadets also interacted with the local people 

and motivated them to maintain cleanliness in the surroundings. They also 

distributed hand sanitizers and face masks to the people to create awareness 

about the importance of hygiene and cleanliness. 

 

The NCC cadets demonstrated a high level of commitment and dedication to 

their community service. Their efforts towards promoting cleanliness and 

hygiene in the old buildings of Bazpur are highly commendable. They not only 

cleaned the Sugar Factory building but also created awareness among the local 

people about the importance of maintaining cleanliness. 
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